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Minutes of the Municipal District of Muinebheag  

Annual General Meeting  

held on Wednesday 15 June 2022 at 3.30 pm 

in the Meeting Room, McGrath Hall, Muinebheag 

 

 

 

Members present :   Cllr Michael Doran (Cathaoirleach, until election of Cathaoirleach) 

    Cllr Arthur McDonald (Cathaoirleach, after election of Cathaoirleach) 
Cllr Andy Gladney 
Cllr Tommy Kinsella 
Cllr William Quinn 

     
In attendance:  Pádraig O’Gorman, Director of Services,  
    Maria Ahearne, Meeting Administrator, S/Staff Officer. 
   

_____________________________________________ 

 

1. The Cathaoirleach welcomed everyone to the Annual General Meeting, 
acknowledging that it was great to see the reopening of society after a challenging 
two years, adding that the highlights of his time as Cathaoirleach was the opening of 
the Borris Viaduct, the housing units at Gleann Na Bhearú and the recent 
Cathaoirleach Awards which was a very enjoyable evening.  Mr O’Gorman, on behalf 
of the officials thanked the outgoing Cathaoirleach for his dedication and 
commitment throughout the year noting that the work programme for the district was 
always put first and kept on track. 

 
 

2. Election of Cathaoirleach 
Cllr Doran then invited Members to consider the election of the Cathaoirleach for the 
new term 2022/2023. 
Resolved on the proposal of Cllr Kinsella, seconded by Cllr Doran that Cllr 
McDonald be elected as Cathaoirleach.  As there were no further nominations for 
Cathaoirleach Cllr McDonald was deemed elected as Cathaoirleach and took the 
chair as Cllr Doran, outgoing Cathaoirleach, wished him the best for the year ahead.   
The newly elected Cathaoirleach, Cllr McDonald, thanked the members for their 
continued support and especially Cllr Doran for his hard work throughout his term as 
Cathaoirleach.  Cllr McDonald added that he was honoured to be elected 
Cathaoirleach in this building and asked that we remember those no longer with us 
that had served their time in the district. The Cathaoirleach added that we, working 
together as a team can make a difference, not by working alone and thanked the 
members and officials for their continued support.  All Members, and the Director of 
Services extended their congratulations to Cllr McDonald. 
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3. Election of Leas Cathaoirleach 
The members then considered the election of the Leas Cathaoirleach. 
Resolved on the proposal of Cllr Doran seconded by Cllr McDonald that Cllr Kinsella 
be elected as Leas Cathaoirleach.  As there were no further nominations Cllr Kinsella 
was deemed elected as Leas Cathaoirleach. 
Cllr Kinsella thanked the members for their support and said he was looking forward 
to serving as Leas Cathaoirleach for the new term. 
All Members and the Director of Services extended their congratulations to Cllr 
Kinsella. 

 
4. Schedule of Meetings for 2022/2023 

 

The members agreed the Calendar of meetings for 2022/2023. 

 

2022 - July 18,  

September 7,  

October 5 (subject to change to align with Budget meeting),  

December 7. 

2023 – February 1,  

April 5,  

June 14 (& AGM). 

 

The members agreed that the next Municipal District Meeting be scheduled for 

Monday 18th July at 4.00pm. 

 

This concluded the business of the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Signed:  ___________________            Date: ______________  

              Cathaoirleach  

 

 

 

Signed: ________________________           Date: ______________       

              Meetings Administrator 


